learning, caring, preparing

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery

Baldwin Webb Avenue Donnington Telford TF2 8EP

Telephone 01952 386640 email: <u>a2041@taw.org.uk</u>

Headteacher: Mrs C Boddy



Dear Parents

30th March 2022

YEAR 2 VISIT TO DOBBIES GARDEN CENTRE

As part of Year 2's science, we are learning about different plants, what they need to grow, survive and be healthy in different conditions. We will be taking the children to Dobbies Garden Centre on Wednesday 27th April 2022.

We will be walking to the garden centre after lunch and will be returning before the end of the school day. The children will need to wear their school uniforms, coat, and sensible walking shoes.

We would appreciate it if you could return the slip below by Wednesday 6^{th} April giving permission for your child to attend.

If you have any queries/concerns such as allergies, ie hay fever, please don't hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher.

Regards		
Year 2 Teachers		
YEAR :	2 VISIT TO GARDEN CENTRE	
	Return by 6 th April 2022	
Pupil Name:		Class:
<u>I give</u> permission for my child to visit on 27^{th} April 2022	the Garden Centre	
<u>I do not</u> give permission for my child on 27 th April 2022	to visit the Garden Centre	
Signed:	Print Name:	Date: